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TO:  In-State and Border Hospitals 

RE: Notifications: Maternity Admissions with Delivery 

 

 
Questions?  Need assistance?  Call the Provider Assistance Center Mon–Fri 8:00 am – 5:00 pm 

Toll free 1-800-842-8440 or write to Gainwell Technologies, PO Box 2991, Hartford, CT 06104 

Program information is available at www.ctdssmap.com. 

 

Effective for dates of service 11/1/2022 and 
forward, in-state and border hospitals will no 

longer need to submit notifications of labor and 
delivery admissions to the Medical ASO, 

Community Health Network of Connecticut, 

Inc.  
 

As a reminder, authorization is not required for 
HUSKY Health Members who deliver during 

an inpatient admission.  Additionally, 

authorization is not required when a HUSKY 
Health Member is in observation status. 
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